
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor McNamara regarding Public Transit 
 

Motion 1 – Notice of Reconsideration 

Reconsider resolution #364-12-2023 approved at the December 12, 2023 Council 
meeting which states “Direct Administration to defer consideration of future transit 
services for the Municipality until the next iteration of the Transportation Master Plan, as 
presented at the December 12, 2023 Council meeting.” 

Motion 2 – Notice of Motion 

Direct Administration to enter into discussions with the Town of Tecumseh to determine 
the feasibility and cost for Tecumseh to deliver public transportation service between 
Manning and Patillo Road. 


